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ABOUT THE PROJECT 

The E-MENTORING Project aims 

to improve and develop the digital 

competencies of mentors from 

youth-serving organizations, and 

provide them with innovative 

solutions to support e-mentoring 

programmes for unemployed 

young people. Over the next two 

years, seven partner organizations 

from Cyprus, Ireland, Norway, 

Portugal, and Spain will 

collaborate to develop the 

following products: 

 

 The E-MENTORING 

Online Platform of Open 

Educational Resources, 

a database of e-mentoring 

resources 

 

 A training curriculum  

on digital competencies and 

solutions to support  

e-mentoring programmes for 

unemployed youth. 

 

 Guidelines and 

recommendations on 

supporting e-mentoring 

programmes. 

MEET THE CONSORTIUM 

                 

                  

 

KICK-OFF MEETING 

Due to travel restrictions related to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

project kick-off meeting was held virtually on February 18th, 

2022 and hosted by Mangfold i Arbeidslivet (MiA). The partners 

learned about the respective organizations, reviewed the 

various elements of the project, and made plans for the next 

transnational meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
INFODEF 
Valladolid, Spain 
 
 

 

INEK  
Lefkosia, Cyprus 
 
 

 

INNOQUALITY 
SYSTEMS (INQS)  
Dublin, Ireland 

 

 

 

LA BIEN PAGÁ 
Valladolid, Spain 

 

 

 
MANGFOLD I 
ARBEIDSLIVET (MIA)  
Oslo, Norway 

 

 
 

 
 
RESET 
Limassol, Cyprus  

 

 

 
MINDSHIFT  

Lisbon, Portugal 
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TPM2: DUBLIN 

On June 2nd, 2022, Innoquality 

Systems (INQS) hosted the 

second transnational meeting in 

Dublin, Ireland. 

 

Partners reviewed the ongoing 

development of the various 

intellectual outputs and had an 

overall productive and positive 

first in-person meeting. 

 

 

TPM3: LISBON 

 
On October 11th, 2022, Mindshift hosted the third 

transnational project meeting in Lisbon, Portugal. 

Partners enjoyed a day of constructive feedback 

and thoughtful theoretical discussions.  

It was lovely to be together again!  

 

WHAT’S NEXT? 

 

4TH MEETING  

IN CYPRUS 

 

APRIL 2023 

 


